
Warren County Board of Supervisors
RESOLUTION NO. 180 OF 2017

RESOLUTION INTRODUCED BY SUPERVISORS MONTESI, GERAGHTY, GIRARD, BROCK, SIMPSON,

VANSELOW, BRAYMER, SEEBER AND MACDONALD  

TRANSFERRING OVERSIGHT OF THE WARREN COUNTY SPCA (SOCIETY FOR

PREVENTION OF CRUELTY TO ANIMALS) CONTRACT WITH

WARREN COUNTY TO THE SHERIFF’S OFFICE

WHEREAS, the oversight and budget for the Warren County SPCA contract with Warren County

have previously been under the purview of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors and it has been

recommended that said authority be transferred to the Sheriff’s Office, now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the oversight and budget of the Warren County SPCA contract with Warren

County be, and hereby are, transferred to the Warren County Sheriff’s Office effective immediately.
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